;g’g " NASSAU COUNTY POLICE DEPARTMENT FOUNDATION
SUPPORTING THE SAFEST PLACE TO LIVE AND WORK

December 14, 2020

New Yorks Elite Police Foundation
c/o Al Eskanazy

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 4775 Collins Ave #3603

Eric Blu iami

2 Miami Beach, FL 33140

o ope Dear Al, i

e e On behalf of the Nassau County Police Department Foundation’s
micnmgrg (NCPDF) Board of Directors and staff, thank you and your Board of
Neil Friedman Directors for your generous donation of $4,200 on December 6,
mﬂéﬁmg 2020 towards our patrol bicycle equipment program.

Linda Kgplan

el Lo No goods and/or services were considered or provided by the
Kouros Torkan Foundation in exchange for this gift. If you have any questions
e e about your donation, please contact me at (516) 220-3428.
o Thank you for your generosity and for helping us further our
Counsel mission. When you support the NCPD Foundation you are placing
Alexandra Nigolian public safety first. With your financial assistance we will continue to
Executive Diroctor sponsor critical programs that make Nassau County the safest
NASSAU COUNTY POLICE large county in America.

DEPARTMENT

Patrick Ryder Please stay safe and healthy.

Commissioner of Police

David S. Mack . Kind regards,

First Assistant Commissioner

\
Robert Codignotto )
Assistant Commissioner

Alexandra Nigolian
Executive Director

Please keep this letter for your records as a receipt for your tax reporting purposes. The Nassau County Police Department Foundation is.a not-
for-profit institution organized and existing under the laws of the State of New York and is exempt from U.S. income tax as an organization
described in Section 501(c) (3) of the U.S. Tax Code. Our tax identification number is 35-235-1865.
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